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Understanding how midwives and women with diabetes experience 

discussions about risk 

 

Are you a registered Midwife? 

 

Are you currently practicing? 

 

Do you have any experience (minimal or extensive) of supporting 

women with Type 1 or Type 2 diabetes? 

 

If so, this is a research project which aims to find out what it is like for women with 

diabetes and midwives to talk about risks, choices and pregnancy options. It is 

hoped that the study will help to improve woman centred care for pregnant women 

with diabetes and support for midwives. If you decide to take part you will be asked 

to have a conversation with the researcher about your experiences at a convenient 

time for you either face-to-face or via telephone/Skype. This will last around 45-90 

minutes but can vary depending how long you want to talk for. 

 

For more information or if you are interested in taking part in this study please 

contact Kathryn Strachan (Researcher) on: 07752 303170 

or email: K.A.Strachan@2013.hull.ac.uk 

 

Thank you for your interest! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


